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Dear Parents and Families, 
 

Another month has come and gone and now we are enjoying that most glorious 

time of year known as “Autumn,” “Fall,” or to some, “I think that bears really know what 

they’re doing with that hibernation thing.”  

I’m looking forward to connecting with families during conferences, which are 

fast approaching.  ​(November 25 and 26, 3:00-7pm)​  It’s important to maintain open 

lines of communication in order to foster an effective learning environment for your 

children.  Thank you for taking the time to come and discuss your child’s progress. 

 In our religious instruction, we continue to discuss God’s beautiful creation, our 

responsibility to respect and protect it, as well as the importance of showing respect to 

each other as the people of God. 

We’ve been busy with English, Grammar and Reading Comprehension in our 

Language Arts curriculum in addition to our Daily 5 routines, and the students have been 

working hard to meet their AR reading goals. 

As for Math, we’ve just finished Unit 2.  Unit 3 will lay the foundation for more 

complex mathematical processes, and Social Studies and Science instruction have been 

coming along nicely as well. 

As a reminder, please try to take the time to read to and with your child.  I know 

this can be a challenge sometimes, but even five minutes here and there makes a big 

difference in the long-term academic success of your child. 

 

Have a great month! 

Chris Dahle 

 


